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Universal Free School Meals 

Universal free school meals will continue for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

Please remember that if your child is moving into Year 3 that dinner money will need to be paid if they stay 

for dinner.  

If you believe that your child may be entitled to free school meals, please apply via the Telford and Wrekin 

website.  This applies to all children, even those on Universal Free School Meals. 

Dinner money is £2.35 per day. 

Thank you. 

Good Luck Wishes 

We are saying goodbye to Mrs Vyse (Reception Teacher) who has been covering for staff maternity leave.  

We wish her lots of luck in her new home and job.                                                                            

We are also saying a goodbye for now to Mrs Coughlan, who is commencing her maternity leave. We wish 

her all the best and cannot wait to meet her new addition.   

Welcome Back 

Mrs Cartwright has returned to work after the end of her maternity leave.  She will be teaching in Year 6 

alongside her Deputy Head duties. 

Mrs Williams will be returning to work in September after her maternity leave ends.   

She will be teaching in Year 2.   

Summer Holidays 

We would like to wish you all a happy and safe summer holiday.   

We look forward to welcoming you back to school on 

Tuesday 6th September. 

Wishing our Year 6 children all the best in their new secondary schools.                                                     

We are very proud of you and we will miss you all! 

 School Morning Entry 

If your child is moving into Year 3, entry and exit from school will be via the big playground.  However, if 

you have a child or children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 these children will continue to enter and exit 

via the small playground and your older child will enter and exit school via the small playground  

classroom doors.   

Year 6 Trip 

On Monday this week, Year 6 enjoyed their annual treat trip! They definitely appreciated the air  

conditioning in the cinema as well as the reclining leather seats at Odeon Luxe! The atmosphere was  

fantastic — the children even applauded at the end of the film. To top it off, they made the short walk to    

Pizza Hut for lunch and made full use of the unlimited drinks, salad, pizza and ice-cream!  

All in all, it was a fabulous day and the children made us proud. 
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